
Our first trip to  
St Clare’s Abbey Site B 

to meet the Primary 7 boys! 
 
 







Meeting the boys for the first 
time!  









Now it’s time to break the ice! 













We loved our cool  
numeracy activity! 





We used IPads and Laptops to 
do research for our posters! 















Our Numeracy Posters 
 looked great! 










